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STATEMENT OF ANGOLA

Mr. President, 

Angola welcomes the delegation of Bangladesh to this UPR cycle.  

We recognize the commitment of national authorities to combat child marriage, and welcomes the adoption and implementation of the National-Action-Plan-to-End-Child-Marriage 2018-2030. 
We would like also to underscore the remarkable gains in poverty reduction. 
Angola recommends Bangladesh the following:
1 – To allocate a specific budget provision for eliminating all forms of child labour by 2025,
[bookmark: _GoBack]2 – To undertake awareness-raising initiatives on the environmentally friendly and safe sanitation practices to prevent risks of contamination of water courses and negative health impacts.
We wish Bangladesh a successful review.
I thank you Mr. President.
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